
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

 

In view of detection of ‘Covid – 19’ positive case within the office complex, 
Commission has decided to suspend the online hearings of appeals and complaints 
under the RTI ACT, 2005 until further notice. 

However, appeals and complaints of extreme urgent nature, relating to life 
and liberty or other related issues will be heard by the Commission on priority 
basis by using available mode of hearing. 

Appellant / Complainants having filed petitions of the above mentioned 
nature, may send a Communication to the Commission by email (scic-wb@nic.in) 
stating their case and justifying the urgency to hear the case, for decision by the 
Commission. 
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